## PARK HILLS TREE BOARD MINUTES FEBRUARY 3, 2017

The meeting was held at Reality Tuesday at 8:30 AM

Will Korte, Pat Flannery, Kathleen Laurin, Mike Conway, Sue Bennings

Mike Conway presiding.

Notes taken and presented by Sue Bennings

Treasury: \$5,925.03 \$664.65 (\$200.00 to be deposited) in Reserve

The notes of the January meeting were approved.

Mike Conway suggested we look into replacing trees on street projects along with the annual Tree Program. He suggested we may need to modify the Tree Program.

Pat Flannery suggested that there may be major reconstruction on Jackson and trees may be needed there.

Mike handed out an "It's Time to Plant Trees" brochure. He planned to get it Officer Webster so it could be posted through the city internet program.

Sue Bennings added that the City Council was taking survey information for a space at the end of Mt. Allen near the old NKU property. The survey asking for suggestion to green the city property there was left at doorways in the neighborhood. Sue asked if the Tree Board might participate with tree planting for shade if someone could help with maintenance.

Sue also suggested that we promote a city-wide clean up of dead and fallen trees on private property. She would like to use BEFORE AND AFTER pictures of the Arlington corner to encourage home owners to self-clean their spaces.